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5 June 2019
Email from Elaine Roberts, 
My son, an expatriate Lodge owner in Lake Mburo, Uganda was killed by lightning on 5th June 2019 whilst camping at Kidepo National Park preparing a picnic lunch for the family. He was sheltering in a Ugandan Wildlife Authority shade at the campsite when struck. We wish to help UWA improve their shelters and provide information at sites to prevent further accidents. We also wish to contribute to education projects in Uganda and help, perhaps with a legacy fund. We are still grieving, and it is early days but I have read many of Dr. Gomes papers and it seems to me that provision of shipping containers could be effective in such remote locations. Elaine
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